
DO YOU WANT TO CONTRIBUTE TO SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT? STIMULATE THE 

INDUSTRY WITH YOUR INNOVATION! 

 

We proudly announce the 6th IPS student's conference which will be on 22nd and 23th of  May 

2014 at the JSI main hall. The attendance is free of charge. The main purpose of the 

Conference is to establish contacts between perspective students from IPS and successful 

enterprises. Especially in times of economic crisis it is important to strengthen the collaboration 

between researchers and enterprises. The aim is to improve knowledge transfer between 

research institutions and industry. 

 

On this conference you will present your research work with: 

* short paper (5-9 pages of scientific text + 1 page of abstract in non-technical text) in A5 format, 

* poster in A1 format. 

 

The language can be English or Slovene. Additional information is available at the web site 

http://ipssc.mps.si. 

 

You can get a printed version of the conference brochure in IPS office or from student 

representatives: 

- Nanosciences and Nanotechnologies programme: at Andraž Rešetič, Jernej Pavlič and 

Nemanja Aničić, 

- Ecotechnology programme: at Majda Pavlin, 

- Information and Communication Technologies: at Nejc Trdin and Božidara Cvetković. 

 

The conference will be successful only with your contribution. We kindly invite you to accept the 

challenge and prove that your research work can help to improve the world. Therefore, please 

submit your contribution to the conference as soon as possible via web form on 

http://ipssc.mps.si/. 

You should send your contribution as soon as possible, but not later than 31. March 2014. 

Because of some changes made this year, we urge you to take greater care while reading the 

instructions for paper preparation and submission in 'call for papers'. 

 

We are looking forward  to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Conference Organizing Committee 

http://ipssc.mps.si/
http://ipssc.mps.si/
http://ipssc.mps.si/call.asp

